
 

  

 

INFORMATION WANTED: 
ANIMAL CRUELTY 

 
On the morning of December 21, 2019, an adult peacock was struck and killed by the driver of a late-model white 

Lincoln Navigator SUV at the intersection of Buckskin Lane and Dapplegray Lane in Rolling Hills Estates.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Vehicle pictured is generic, not the actual car. 

 

Investigators with the Society for the Prevention of Cruelty to Animals Los Angeles 

(spcaLA) are seeking information and evidence in the form of eyewitness accounts and/or 

surveillance video footage regarding the incident and the vehicle involved. If you have any 

information about this crime, please contact spcaLA via its Animal Cruelty Tipline at (800) 

540-SPCA (7722) or online animal cruelty reporting form at www.spcaLA.com. 
 

THE INFORMATION CONTAINED HEREIN IS FOR PUBLIC DISTRIBUTION AND MEANT AS A 

COMMUNITY ALERT USE ONLY. THERE ARE NO WANTS OR WARRANTS FOR THE INDIVIDUAL. 

BULLETIN PRODUCED BY CESAR PEREA, CAPTAIN.  
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